Janet Mason

From: Anna McCray

Sent: Monday, October 03, 2016 7:52 AM

To: Kathy Connelly; Janet Mason

Subject: FW: Clarification on Liquor License Security from the AZ Dept. of Liquor

Please see below.

Thank you,
Anna

From: Dorian Townsend [mailto:DorianT @caafaaz.org]

Sent: Thursday, September 29, 2016 4:33 PM

To: Anna McCray <amccray@ajcity.net>; Al Bravo <abravo@AJCity.Net>
Subject: Clarification on Liquor License Security from the AZ Dept. of Liquor

Greetings!

I was asked to get clarification from the state regarding security requirements for our Giddy Up Gala and as requested,
wanted to pass it on via email. | spoke with the Arizona Department of Liquor and they stated that security is not
required for the Giddy Up Gala aside from having staff check IDs as described in our application.

Thank you!
All the best,

Dorian

Dorian Townsend, PhD

Executive Director

Community Alliance Against Family Abuse (CAAFA)
PO Box 3778, Apache Junction, AZ 85117

Office Phone: 480-982-0205

Cell Phone: 520-425-9679

Fax: 480-982-0258
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Shop on Amazon? Make your purchases through smile.amazon.com and designate CAAFA as the beneficiary
agency—a percentage of every purchase you make will be donated to CAAFA!
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CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail message , including any attachments, is for the sole use of the
intended recipient(s) and may contain confidential and privileged information. Any unauthorized review, copy,
use, disclosure, or distribution is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by
reply e-mail and destroy all copies of the original message.
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